
 
 

California Natural Resources Building 

1416 Ninth Street, Room 1320, Sacramento, California 95814 

 
January 24, 2019 
 
TO ALL AFFECTED AND INTERESTED PARTIES: 
 
This is to provide you with a notice of availability of documents added to the rulemaking file to amend 
Section 27.65, Title 14, CCR, Re: Filleting of California Sheephead on vessels. The following 
documents are being added to the rulemaking file: 

 Beasley, J. C., Olson, Z. H., and Devault, T. L. (2012). Carrion cycling in food webs: 
comparisons among terrestrial and marine ecosystems. Oikos, 121(7), 1021–1026.  

 Burkepile, D. E., Parker, J. D., Woodson, C. B., Mills, H. J., Kubanek, J., Sobecky, P. A., and 
Hay, M. E. (2006). Chemically Mediated Competition between Microbes and Animals: 
Microbes as Consumers in Food Webs. Ecology, 87(11), 2821–2831.  

 Garthe, S., Camphuysen, C. J., and Furness, R. W. (1996). Amounts of discards by 
commercial fisheries and their significance as food for seabirds in the North Sea. Marine 
Ecology Progress Series, 136, 1–11.  

 Holmlund, C. M., and Hammer, M. (1999). Ecosystem services generated by fish populations. 
Ecological Economics, 29, 253–268.  

 Montevecchi, W. A. (2002). Interactions between Fisheries and Seabirds. In Schreiber, E. A. 
and Burger, J. (eds.) Biology of Marine Birds (pp. 528-547). CRC Press.  

 Stenhouse, I. J., and Montevecchi, W. A. (1999). Indirect effects of the availability of capelin 
and fishery discards: gull predation on breeding storm-petrels. Marine Ecology Progress 
Series 184, 303–307.  

 
These documents are available for public inspection between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m., 
Monday through Friday, except holidays, at 1416 Ninth Street, Suite 1320, Sacramento, California.  
 
These documents are also available for public inspection between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 
11:30 a.m. and between 12:30 p.m. and 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday, except holidays at 4665 
Lampson Avenue, Suite C, Los Alamitos, California.  
 
Please refer to the original notice for additional information.  
 
Written comments must be received in the Commission office by 12:00 noon on January 31, 2019. 
Interested persons may attend the February 6, 2019 hearing in Sacramento and offer testimony.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Sherrie Fonbuena 
Associate Governmental Program Analyst 
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Saint Helena 
Vacant, Vice President  

Jacque Hostler-Carmesin, Member 
McKinleyville  

Russell E. Burns, Member 
Napa 

Peter S. Silva, Member 
Jamul 
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